
 

 

CIRCULAR 
It is for the information of all students, staff 

and the faculty members of the 

department of Textile Engineering that 

inter-department cricket and badminton tournaments are 

schedule from 5th to 7th November 2019.  

In this regard, all the interested students, staff and faculty 

members of this department are advised to register to the 

undersigned, on or before 31st October 2019, separately 

for Cricket and badminton tournaments.  

The fee for each tournament is Rs. 100 for students and 

Rs. 200 for staff and faculty members.  

 

 

 

Engr Aftab Ahmed 

In charge sports activities, department of Textile Engineering) 


